


FHI 059, Version 12 Issued by: FHI Date of issue: 08/10/2018

Additional Case Information:

Mort event 30/3/20 - 5/4/20 2.04% attributed to fungus(reported to FHI). Transported to Kishorn South. The following wk 

(6/4/20) 3654 morts attributed to fungus fish (not reported)  only one tank of fish remaining on site containing 35,000 fish- 

transported to Eribol. 

Fish reported to be doing well at sea water sites. Moved under vet advice. 

Currently only ova on site from Aquagen. Thought these will remain on site until transfere to sea. 

PSI carried out as unable to visit site due to Covid-19 situation.
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FISH HEALTH INSPECTORATE VISIT REPORT 

 
SUMMARY FOR INFORMATION OF SITE OPERATOR 

 
BUSINESS NO FB0125  DATE OF CASE 27/04/2020 
SITE NO FS0254  SITE NAME Knock 
INSPECTOR CASE NO 20200170 
 
 
Passive Surveillance Inspection  
 
A notification of mortality levels above the reporting criteria was received by the Fish Health 
Inspectorate on 24th April 2020 for the period 6 April 2020 until 19 April 2020.  
 
Due to current government advice regarding the on-going situation with COVID-19 an inspection 
of the site could not be conducted. A passive surveillance inspection was conducted by telephone 
to gather information in accordance with the Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009, 
and to meet the requirements of European Community Council Directive 2006/88/EC.  
 
Increased mortalities on site had been attributed to fungus. These fish were transferred to sea 
water, (under veterinary advice), are reported to be performing well. 
 
The information required for the public record of aquaculture production businesses regarding this 
site was verified and where necessary updated. 
 
The surveillance frequency category of the site was assessed as high. An inspection under the 
Aquatic Animal Health (Scotland) Regulations 2009 will be conducted annually. The category of 
the site will be reassessed on a routine basis and updated as required. 
 
Mortality levels had exceeded the reporting criteria since the last inspection and had not been 
reported to the Fish Health Inspectorate. I would like to remind you of the industry agreement in 
relation to mortality reporting as detailed in A Code of Good Practice for Scottish Finfish 
Aquaculture. 
 
Please contact myself or the duty inspector should you require any further information or have any 
queries regarding this report.  
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Signed: Date: 30/04/2020 
     Fish Health Inspector   

 
The Fish Health Inspectorate Service Charter detailing standards of service is available on the 
Marine Scotland website at www.gov.scot/Topics/marine/Fish-Shellfish/FHI/charter 
 


